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COVID-19 Update #47 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Room, the pool, the fitness room, etc.   Ask your family member to avoid visitation if they are not 

feeling well and utilize virtual visits as much as possible.   

 

Please consider your fellow residents and staff as we navigate through the holidays.  High-risk 

activities such as large gatherings could result in inadvertently being exposed to COVID-19 and 

bringing it back to our community. 

 

We have fought COVID-19 as a community from the beginning and will continue to do so to keep 

residents and employees safe. We will continue to prioritize the health and safety of our community 

first.  If one of us puts ourself at risk, everyone in our community is at risk.  It is important we all 

remain vigilant and practice the protocols that have kept us all safe to this point. 

 

We are grateful for your patience and continued efforts as we navigate this holiday season during this 

pandemic.  As always thank you and let’s take care of each other. 
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